
 Weekend Mass Schedule 

     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 

 

Weekday Mass 
Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 12:00 Noon 

 

Adoration 

 of the Blessed Sacrament 

              Thursdays  12:30-1:00pm 

                        6:00-6:30pm 

 

Holy Days 
as announced 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm  

or by appointment 
 

Baptism, and Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the office 

 

Marriage 

Please contact office a minimum of six 

months prior to the proposed date for an  

appointment 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm                       

Closed from Noon to 1:00 daily 

SAINT CYRIL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294     www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org   

                                           14th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME         July 9nd, 2023 

PARISH STAFF 
 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Theodore Prentice    office@stcyrilparish.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 
Parish Secretary: Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Religious Ed: Suzanna D’Souza   re@stcyrilparish.org 
Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 
Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams music@stcyrilparish.org 

 

 

 

Next Sunday’s Readings — July 16 

Is 55:10-11* Rom 8:18-23*Mt 13:1-23  

    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

7/12  Noon     General  Intentions 
7/13  Noon     General Intentions 
7/14  Noon     General Intentions 
7/15  5:00p     General Intentions  
7/16   8:00a    General Intentions 
          10:30a    Our Parishioners 
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JULY 9, 2023 - FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
“I WILL PRAISE YOUR NAME FOREVER, MY KING AND MY GOD.” 

PSALM 145 

 
 Today, in the Gospel of Matthew, we hear Jesus sharing his praise of God the “Father, Lord of 

heaven and earth, for although you have hidden these things from the wise and the learned you 

have revealed them to little ones.”  Throughout the centuries, the revelation of the truths of the 

love of God and the relationship of mercy offered by Jesus is a gift that the most simple of hearts 

have responded to with greater fidelity than the wisest in human knowledge.  Ultimately the gifts 

and blessings of God are best appreciated when we see and hear with humble hearts.  To those, 

including ourselves, who see in Jesus, “meek and humble of heart”, the promised Messiah and 

Savior are offered the promises of true rest, profound peace, and total joy.  Our hearts are restless 

until they rest in Jesus.                                                                                     

May God – Father, Son, Holy Spirit – abundantly bless you and your families in this coming week! 

           In Christ, 

           Fr. Ted Prentice 

           Pastor 

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 

 

Thank you for your generous    

support in last week’s Peter’s 

Pence Collection. Our contribu-

tions will join those from  our 

brothers and    sisters worldwide to help Poe 

Francis in his ministry to the Universal Church. 

If you missed the collection, it is not to late to 

give.  

                Visit www.uscch.org/peters-pence. 

From Catholic Charities -Traveling Crib 

We thank you for your generous donations in efforts to support our program. We 

rely on donations from the community to help support parents and their children. 

We appreciate your willingness to host the traveling crib and hope  your parish 

will continue to value our partnership . 

On behalf of Family Services Team and the families we serve, THANK  YOU. 

                                                                  Blessings, 

                                                                Anastasia-Family Services case Manager 



 RED ENVELOPE 

Have you ever wondered what the “Red Envelope”                                                       

in your envelope packet is for??      

Donations received in this envelope were originally used to fund the purchase of the          

Parish Rectory.  At this time the funds are used to fund any repairs or maintenance of          

the Rectory as they arise.  To donate toward the needs of the Rectory please use the           

Red Envelope that comes in your envelope packet.                                                                

Your contributions are always appreciated.   

Thank you! 
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Your Sunday Collections 
 

TBA 

                         Many Many Thanks 

Many, many  thanks to all adults and youth volunteers, who have                

contributed their prayers, time, talents, efforts, toward making Vacation     

Bible school  a success (which was held at St. Francis Parish) for our children this summer.  Your kindness 

and  generosity are a great witness that help build the body of Christ at St. Cyril-your parish. 

  

Welcome to our St. Cyril family.  

New parishioner Registration Forms are  located 

at both church doors. On the back of the form 

you will find volunteer opportunities. The forms 

may be returned via collection basket or drop it 

by the office. Please call the office if you have 

questions 

Pope Francis  
July Intentions 

 

We pray that Catholics may 

place the celebration of the    

Eucharist at the heart of their 

lives, transforming human rela-

tionships in a very deep way 

and opening to the encounter 

with God and all their brothers 

and sisters.  


